




Due to recent system upgrades, there will be a temporary disruption in our ability to print renewal notices between April and June 2024. As a result, you may receive your license renewal notice earlier than usual. This is only applicable to renewal notices, not the physical license. Those receiving an early renewal notice have been contacted via the method of contact they have on file with their board.
This is a one-time event, which only affects the recipients of additional communication via a separate letter or email and will have no impact on your Continuing Education cycle.
1. Why am I receiving my renewal notice earlier than usual?
· Answer: Due to recent system upgrades, there will be a temporary disruption in our ability to print renewal notices between April and June 2024. This adjustment to the notification dates ensures that you receive your notification despite the printing constraints.
2. Can I renew my license early?
· Answer: Yes, you have the option to renew your license early.
3. Will renewing my license early impact the timeline of my current license or renewal?
· Answer: No, renewing your license early will not impact the timeline of your current license or renewal.
4. Will this impact the printing or issuance of my license?
· Answer: No, this should not have any significant impact on receiving your printed license.
5. Will this impact my continuing education cycle?
· Answer: No, this will not impact your continuing education cycle.
4. If I have any questions or concerns about this process, whom should I contact?
· Answer: If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your individual board.




